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NMDOT and FHWA to host public meeting to discuss 
Las Cruces Metropolitan Transportation Planning 

Process 
 
Las Cruces - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) in partnership with the 
Federal Highway Administration New Mexico Division is conducting a review of Las Cruces 
Metropolitan Transportation Planning Process on Wednesday March 28, 2012 and Thursday 
March 29, 2012.  An open public meeting concerning your views on the transportation planning 
process in the Las Cruces area is scheduled for: 
 

Time:  6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Date: Wednesday, March 28, 2012 
Place: Las Cruces Council Chambers, 700 N. Main 
 

This public meeting is part of a review that will assess compliance with Federal regulations 
pertaining to the transportation planning process conducted by the Las Cruces Metropolitan 
Planning Organization.  The meeting is a unique opportunity for the public to meet the review 
team and voice their opinions regarding the metropolitan transportation process.   
 
If you are not able to attend the meeting, please address your comments to Rodolfo Monge-
Oviedo at rodolfo.monge-oviedo@dot.gov or by mail at: 
 
Federal Highway Administration New Mexico Division 
Att:  Rodolfo Monge-Oviedo 
4001 Office Court Drive, Suite 801 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87507 
Phone: (505) 820-2037 
 
For additional information contact Manon Arnett, NMDOT Public Information Officer, at (505) 
827-5526.  
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